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Soup Off!
Everyone had a fantastic time on Wednesday afternoon at our first ever “Soup Off.” Each 

class made their own soup and we all gathered in the Studio to taste them. The student 

council voted for their favourite , based on both taste and presentation. The winner of the 

“Golden Ladle” was Oaks Class and the runner up “Silver Ladle” was Elms Class.

This Week
Carers Health Team: The NHS Carers Health Team have sent us some information for 

people who look after family or friends who are ill, or frail or have another health concern. 

They are attached to this newsletter.

15 Minute Parent Forums: We are introducing a version of our 15 Minute Forums for 

parents. This will be an opportunity for parents to receive a quick burst of training from a 

professional on a useful subject or skill area. The first one will be on Wednesday 13th 

November on eSchools, then another on 27th November (content tbc.) If you are going to 

park onsite please arrive before 2.30 for a social meet in the staff room (as otherwise 

your access will be blocked by school transport.) The forum will start at 3pm.



Class News from Oaks Class

Oaks had a splendid cake sale to support Macmillan Cancer Support’s “World’s Biggest 

Coffee Morning” on Friday 27th September. We raised just over £160.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 18th October, 22nd November 

and 13th December. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact 

Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. Current upcoming dates are 18th October and 

22nd November. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team 

for toilet training and/or continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please 

contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Yoimoji of the Week

This year we are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values. 

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) This week’s Yoimoji is Gruber, the responsible 

goat. Our Student Council learnt about ways to be responsible all 

across the school.
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